
The MESSENGER           
ST. JAMES EPISCOPAL CHURCH        APRIL 2021 
 

 
CONGREGATIONAL MEETING 

APRIL 8TH from 5-7 pm 

Zoom and at church 

This is an important meeting to formally 

begin our search for a priest.  The 

company we are working with will guide us 

through the process, beginning with this 

meeting to discuss all that we love about 

St. James and what we want our future 

to look like.  They are already building a 

profile.  PLEASE make every effort to 

attend.  For those that don’t ZOOM, Pat 

Carter will host a meeting at the church 

at 5 PM to include you.  Our group there 

will be joining the Zoom meeting.   

 

 

 

 

 
 

If you don’t feel safe to come, you may: 

                  ZOOM 

1.If you click directly on the link in the 

email, you will be sent to the “waiting 

room” of the meeting.(APP download may 

be needed if new) 

 

2.If you join thru the website, you will be 

asked for a passcode (5309) 

 

3. If you want to call in on your phone, 

the number is 1-646-558-8656. You will 

be asked for the meeting ID 305 125 

2961 and the passcode 5309.  You can 

hear the service but not see anything. 

 

APRIL HOLY HIKE 

St. Matthews, Indy is hosting a Holy Hike 

at Fort Ben State Park on April 24th at 

10 AM.  Sonny and Pat are going.  If you 

would like to join us, let Pat know. We 

have room for 3 more in our car.   

 



 
3/28    PALM SUNDAY with EUCHARIST 

4/1     MAUNDY THURSDAY        5 PM 

4/2     STATIONS OF CROSS     12 PM 

4/2     GOOD FRIDAY               5 PM 

4/4     EASTER with EUCHARIST 10 AM 

 

BISHOP’S COMMITTEE MEETING 

The next meeting of the BC will be on 

Wednesday, at 6:30 PM, April 14. 

 

DOK MEETING 

We will meet in person on April 21st at 

noon for lunch bunch and 1230 for the 

meeting. You may still join us from Zoom with 

the link or the call in phone number is 1-

604-558-8656.  The meeting ID when 

they ask is 3051252961 and passcode 

5309. 

OUR SYMPATHIES 

Elaine Farley passed away on March 9th at 

her home.  She will be greatly missed by 

all of her St. James family. The DOK hosted 

dinner for the family after the funeral. 

 

MEMORIAL FUND VOLUNTEER NEEDED 

Do you love to send thank you cards??? 

We need someone to keep a record and 

send cards to people donating to our 

Memorial Fund and to send a list of donors 

to the family.  Talk to Pat Carter about it. 

 

 

                      

 
Zoom SPRING TEA with the BISHOP 

April 17th from 2-4 PM 

You can register for free at 

http://bit.ly/EWMSpringTea 

If you register by April 9th, you will be 

sent a packet with tea, flower favor and 

a program with recipes and a prayer. 

 

WAYCROSS IS OPEN! 

Waycross Camp and Conference Center is 

opening back up with precautions.  You 

can register kids for camp sessions for 

June only and Women’s Week is June 20-

24.  Four of us are registered for College 

for Congregations in July.   

 

EDGE MEETING APRIL 29 

This virtual meeting on Zoom is at 7 PM on 

Thursday, April 29.  All delegates, 

alternates, wardens and clergy are 

encouraged to attend.  The topic will be 

about how our neighborhood feels called 

to stand with people who are vulnerable 

and marginalized. 
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